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Stogner, Michael 

From: Bonnie Husband [bhusband@sagapetroleum.com] 

Sent: Wednesday , °da lu i i r ^ 

To: mstogner@state.nm.us 

SubjectGonoeo State #3 -% 

1/8/2003 



January 8, 2003 

Michael E Stogner 
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive via email mstogner@state.nm.us 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 

Re: pKRVO-235835106 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

Your letter dated December 27,2002 requesting additional information to 
complete the application to process an administrative order with respect to the Tubb 
interval has been received. Saga respectfully requests additional time to gather the 
required information. I have been unable to start working on this application till today 
because of the holidays and staff being on vacation, etc. 

Very truly yours, 

SAGA PETROLEUM LLC 

Bonnie Husband 
Production Analyst 
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Stogner, Michael 

^From: Stogner, Michael 

Sent: Wednesday, ^ a m e ^ i Q 8 ^ & ^ 8 ^ 7 < M - J 

To: 'Bonnie Husband' 

Cc: William F. Carr (E-mail); Jones, William V 

Subject: RE: Conoco State #3 (pKRVO-235835106) 

Thank you for your prompt response to my letter of Dec. 27th. A two week-time-extension is hereby granted for 
formal reply in this matter. Should you need additional time please e-mail me before Wednesday, January 22, 
2003. 

—Original Message 
From: Bonnie Husband [mailto:bhusband@sagapetroleum.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2003 8:28 AM 
To: mstogner@state.nm.us 
Subject: Conoco State #3 
<attachment> 

January 8, 2003 

Michael E Stogner 
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive via email mstogner@state.nm.us 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: pKRVO-235835106 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

Your letter dated December 27,2002 requesting additional information to complete the application 
to process an administrative order with respect to the Tubb interval has been received. Saga respectfully 
requests additional time to gather the required information. I have been unable to start working on this 
application till today 
because of the holidays and staff being on vacation, etc. 

Very truly yours, 

SAGA PETROLEUM LLC 

Bonnie Husband 
Production Analyst 

1/8/2003 


